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Some pastors from Pisco, in the Ica Region of Peru, contacted Marco Aroni, our Peru mission coordinator. They wanted to

know if we could send a team to Pisco to put on a youth camp there. We have been working with Pastor Carlos and his

wife Flor since the 2007 earthquake hit in the Ica Region. Recently, some of the young people from their church took part

in the youth camp we held in the Lima area. God touched their hearts and they wanted to bring that blessing to other

young people in Pisco.

For a year now, we've been seeing a very passionate

group of Peruvian teens and young adults coming

together to form mission and outreach teams.  They are

“on fire” for the Lord, ready to serve!  In December, we

sponsored a training retreat for these young people in

Marquez.  Now, in preparation for the Pisco camp,

they've been rehearsing music and drama and preparing

testimonies to share at the camp. It's exciting!

The team of young people is led by Marco and by Pastor Jose Amaya and his wife Amanda. Chuck Moore, Alex Pose, and I

will join them in Lima, and together we'll ride on a rented bus to Pisco. This is summer in Peru, the perfect time for a youth

camp.  Our prayer is that God will reach deep into the hearts of the young people at the camp in Pisco.

For ministry updates please visit:  www.messageministries.net - www.messagemissions.com - www.facebook.com/messageministries

Brian & Anne Weller - PO Box 7158 - St. Petersburg, Florida 33734 - (727)527-0595 -messageministry@aol.com

Message Ministries & Missions Inc. is a 501c3 non profit organization, your gift is tax deductible by law.

Peruvian Youth Team to Host Youth Camp in Pisco, Peru!

Please Pray for Jim Randall in the 10/40 window!

Please pray for Jim Randall! Jim was one of the founding board members of the original Message

Ministries in 1978. We ministered in prisons together in Florida, and Jim's wife Paula and I sang

together as the group “Message.” The Randalls left the Tampa Bay area in the early 1980s to

invest their lives in world missions. They served in Japan for many years, then returned to the

United States when Paula became ill.  Paula went home to be with the Lord years ago; now their

two children are grown, and Jim is back on the field!

Jim is ministering in the 10/40 region of the world, between 10 and 40 degrees north of the

equator. It's where two-thirds of the world lives, including the most dangerous spots for

Christians, especially missionaries. We are partnering with Jim as he is called to nations like

Cambodia, China and Vietnam.  He is training native national pastors, and he teaches aquaponics

to help ministries like orphanages and churches raise funds for themselves. Please pray for Jim. He is in China now, and he

heads to Cambodia on February 11. He is doing leadership training for church planters and ministry leaders.  If you would

like to support Jim and his ministry in the 10/40 region, we will pass 100% of your gift on to him.

Peru Youth Mission Training Retreat in December

PRAYER REQUESTS AND SCHEDULE

*  For the Cross Street Youth Camp in Pisco, Peru February 14-17.

*  For our two-night Seminar at the Hearts on Fire Bible School and Mission Training Center in Marquez.

*  For a visit to an area in Ancon where we have recently started supporting a new Loaves and Fishes Feeding Center.

*  For our visit to the new extension of the Able Hands Vocational Training Center in Angamos.

*  For God’s provision as we move forward by faith.

*  Thank you to all our supporters who make it possible for us to do the things we do.  Glory to God!


